
 

2023 OLLI Board Application                  

CANDIDATE APPLICATION 

Board of Advisors, Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at USF 

Members interested in being considered for an elected position on the OLLI-USF Board of 
Advisors need to submit the information outlined below. We have created a separate 
document, entitled “OLLI Essentials,” which you will find helpful in understanding more about 
the duties and responsibilities of Board members. The document also provides information 
regarding the interview and election process. It is posted on our website, usfseniors.org; click 
on “About Us,” the first green tab just above the large alternating photos on OLLI’s home page. 
Click on “Leadership,” and then “Apply to join the Board!”  
 
Please answer the following questions, by number, on a separate page, limited to two pages. 
Your responses are your application and do not need to be accompanied by a resume. 
 

1. Your name (as you would like it to appear on the ballot and in other publicity), your 
mailing address, your phone number and your email address. 

2. Based on the materials you have read (available as noted above) and your experiences 
with OLLI, tell us why you would like to serve on the Board of Advisors. 

3. In what areas do you have special skills and knowledge? 
4. Tell us about your experiences with OLLI. Approximately how long have you been a 

member?  Summarize some of the activities you have participated in:  classes, seminars, 
social events, teaching, committee volunteering, or projects. 

5. How have your experiences influenced your ideas and perceptions of OLLI? 
6. Briefly describe your work and volunteer experiences in other organizations that might 

help you to be a good member of the OLLI Board of Advisors.  Include relevant details 
such as the size of the organization, your length of service, your accomplishments, and 
how they will affect your service on the Board. 

7. Is there anything else you would like to tell us to help us know you better? 
 
 

Please email your completed application to: 
 

Veronica Maxwell, Director, OLLI-USF 
     vbrascom@usf.edu 
 
 
 

Your application must be received by Friday, March 10, 2023 
 
 
Thank you for your interest.  The Chair of the Board’s Nominating Committee will contact you. 
The slate of candidates will be announced in April. 
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